
7. ANNUAL REVIEW - CORPORATE PROCUREMENT STRATEGY

The Panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by
the Head of Corporate Services providing a review of the Corporate
Procurement Strategy 2019/23 including progress against the planned
actions and an overview of the performance to March 2022.

It was recommended that the Panel notes the terms of the report; and

 Notes the performance against the outcomes;
 Notes the progress made in implementing the key activities and

actions;
 Agree any recommendations for improvement.

Decision

1. To note the content of the report; and

2. To agree that the Head of Corporate Services report to a future
meeting of the panel the review on the monitoring and outcomes of
community benefits.


